
Special Education Advisory Committee, (SEAC) 

October 26, 2017 

Notes 

 

Topics Discussion Follow-Up 

Welcome 
Agenda 

Introductions 

 Philip A. Lynch, director, 
Department of Special Education 
Services, opened the meeting with 
introductions and reviewed the 
agenda.  

 Kevin E. Lowndes, Associate 
Superintendent was introduced 

 SEAC Co-chairs introduced 
themselves  
 

 

Public Testimony  There was no public testimony 
presented 

 

Montgomery County Recreation 
Department 

 Montgomery County Recreation 
Department provided the 
recreation guide books and an 
update on the exciting 
opportunities. 

 

http://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/rec/contact/index.html
http://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/rec/contact/index.html


Special Olympics  Steve Whiting and Mackenzie Irvin 
presented on the Special 
Olympics.  They are happy to 
share more information.  Steve 
can be reached through email at 
swhiting@somd.org 
 

 

 

Transportation   Kevin Lowndes shared 
appreciation for the 
transportation department’s hard 
work.  Our office calls them daily 
with changes and questions.  They 
are patient and work diligently to 
support students and families. 

 Philip Lynch shared the STAR 
process. 

 Frank Lipscomb shared 
information about the routing 
process and fielded questions. 

 Philip Lynch reminded the SEAC 
members about the importance of 
sharing address changes with the 
schools as soon as possible. 
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